
School Board Workshop:     September 13, 2010 
 
Subject:        First Day Enrollment 

 
Presenter:        Anita Underberg 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
NONE 

 
DESCRIPTION: 

 
 The preliminary enrollment numbers from the first day of school are attached.  
The enrollment projection presented by Tina Burkholder last fall was for a total of 5781 
students for 2010-11.  Our preliminary numbers show us at a total enrollment of 5772 

students.  Most notably, we are above projections at kindergarten (+25).  Official 
enrollment counts will be taken on October 1st. 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT(S): 
 

1st Day Enrollment Chart 
 

 


